
Re: The Brazilian that could cause cancer (The Sun 14 September 2011)

An abundance of chemicals are routinely used by hairdressers, yet the UK industry is com-
pletely unregulated and left to its own devices (re: The Brazilian that could cause cancer).

Hairdressers should be state-registered and work within a regulated professional body. Profes-
sionals deserve to be recognised as such, and the public needs to be protected from potentially 
unsafe products and practices. 
 
Deborah Evans
Chief executive
Association of Personal Injury Lawyers


